
FS1 Play Equipment 

Our Nursery’s outdoor area is becoming very exciting with 

changes happening every day. We are really looking forward 

to the completion of all of our areas before half term. You 

will notice the grassed area next to the entrance to school 

is being transformed into a climbing area with our very own 

mini park! Please ensure your child stays on the path and 

does not use any of the equipment before or after school.  

The health and safety of you and your family is extremely 

important to us and we would also be very disappointed if 

any of our new equipment was damaged. 

 

Dear Parents, 

Hello everyone and welcome to a windy Friday! Here is 

this week’s news.                                                                         

We had an unexpected fire drill on Tuesday morning and 

while the children followed procedures perfectly, please 

can we remind families that they should not leave site in 

the event of that happening again. We keep the children 

as far away from the building as we can incase of fire 

and we want to keep you all safe! THANK YOU 

 

 

Mrs Ellie Walker Our Family Support Worker 

We are sad to announce that Ellie leaves us today for a new role 

in the Health Service. Ellie joined us as we created the role of 

Family Support Worker and has really made her mark supporting 

both pupil wellbeing and attendance. We want to say a big thank 

you and good luck!                                                                           

We have appointed Mrs Joy Smith to take over the role and she 

will begin on October 31st after half term. She will be running a 

Walking bus from Sainsbury’s every morning at 8.25 and 

supporting families with pupil attendance and child wellbeing, 

Please look out for her. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Week At A Glance   
Monday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book                                                                                                    

SCSS Football  Fun Centre Rec-Y4 3 - 4.15    
SCSS Football Training Y5-Y6 3 – 4.15 
                                                        

Tuesday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book      
Crochet Club Y6 3 - 4        
                  

Wednesday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book  
442 Multisports Rec- Y2 3 - 4.15   
FILM CLUB: Maleficent (PG) Finish 4.50 
      

Thursday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book 
442 Multisports  Y3-Y6 3 - 4.15 
 

Friday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book                                       
Harvest Festival 10am All saints Church 
Parent Drop In 1.30 – 2.30 
Running club 3 – 4.10 
SCSS Football Training Y3-Y4 3 - 4.15 
SCSS Dance Club Rec-Y6 3 - 4.15 
 

 

OUR BORO BOARD                                                

We are setting up a Boro board in the Upper Hall 

and will be collecting information on all things Boro. 

Can you help?                                                               

Do you regulary attend Middlesbrough games? 

Could you write a match report that sums              

up all the exciting action? If so, then                  

share a match report with Mr Campbell                       

and have your writing published on our                 

Boro board. UTB!                                                       
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Friday Flyer 
Eco News                                                                                      

We are pleased to introduce our new Eco Warriors, voted for by 

classmates:                                                                        

George Rutley, Ellie Millward, Shai Dixon, Dana Williams, Louie 

Peacock, Carley Robinson, Hannah Dempsey, Lucie Evans, Toby 

Booth, Ruby Ward, Millie Peacock, Thomas Pugh, Harvey 

Mitchell, Poppy Young, Harrison Booth and our Eco Leaders 

Abbie Marshall, Amber Winspear, Morgan Rhodes and Laura 

Dempsey.           

Let’s go Green Team! 

What’s for Lunch Next Week? 

FS1 Mrs Douglas 

 Missy Wilcockson Mia Young 

FS2 Mrs Bateman Mrs Bonas Miss English 

 Mia Dundon Maddie Garbutt Noah Beevers 

Y1 Mrs Chapman Miss Solomon Mrs Duck 

 Grace Taylor Kayla Carr  Lola Frazer 

Y2 Mrs Sayer Miss Bentley Mr Booth 

 Naia Adams Delilah Winspear Esme Smith 

Y3 Mrs Cox Mr Asquith Mrs Pollitt /Heaney 

 William Smith  Oliver Jackson Summer Benson 

Y4 Mr Woolf Miss Evans Mr Bearpark 

 Marley Burgess Lola Holmes Carley Robinson 

Y5 Mrs Norris Mr Railton Mr Campbell 

 Aimee Brewster Caidence Smitheringale Grace Turner 

Y6 Mrs Allington Miss Shields Mrs Rowe 

 Jack Shaw Charlie Smith Connor Hodgson 

 

Head Teacher Award 
For: Good friend 

Our target for the year is 97%+ 

Whole school 

attendance 

94.8% 

 

                         
 

Sadly none of the 

classes achieved 

100% this week 
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AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 
We offer a range of after school clubs for different ages of 

children each week. They are well attended and popular. Is 

there a club that we don’t have that you would like to see? 

Chess has been mentioned. We are collating a list. If you have 

any ideas, please let us know and we will see what we can do 

for you. 

Thank you 

LOST PROPERTY 
We now cannot see the CURLY CATERPILLAR lost property pegs 

because they are lost under a sea of cardigans, coats and even 

trousers! If you have anything missing please call to see us! 

 

BINS IN THE LUNCH HALL 
We will be removing bins from the lunch hall from Monday as 

we are alarmed by the huge increase of uneaten food being 

thrown away. We are asking children to bring all of their food 

home so that you can see what has been eaten. For this reason, 

please remember to include a little rubbish bag for apple cores, 

yoghurt pots etc to ensure that the box is kept tidy THANKYOU. 

     Harvest Service - Friday 7th October ( 10 am)                                        

 Next Friday we will be holding our annual Harvest Service at All Saints Church. 

Children from FS2 to Year 6 will be attending and parents are welcome to join us 

at the church. If you would like to make a donation of tins, packet foods etc they 

would be gratefully received.  

 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?q=http://www.clipartkid.com/harvest-church-cliparts/&sa=U&ved=0ahUKEwjf95_H1bbPAhUrAcAKHYMbDZcQwW4IFjAA&usg=AFQjCNEqhAKyl82A2c6t9pVE2sZrL6CMmg

